
Lochaven Water LLC 

P.O. Box 659 

Arlington, WA 98223 

(425) 508-3295

Lochavenwater@GMAIL.COM 

September 11, 2023 

Kathy Hunter, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission 

Attn:  Records Center 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia WA  98504-7250 

Dear  Kathy Hunter 

I am sending this cover letter along with the revised tariff to comply with ESHB 1329. 

Sincerely, 

Name: Chris Gott 

Title: Member 
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